
 

 
New Classes for 2020-21 

 
Dear parents/carers, 
 
We would like to inform you of some staffing changes for September 2020. 
 
Unfortunately Mr Brassington will be leaving us at the end of this year. He made the school aware                  
of his decision well before the Covid pandemic with the view of travelling and teaching abroad.                
His plans were obviously affected by this but he has made the decision to move home closer to                  
his family and has secured a teaching post for September.  
 
Mr Brassington’s journey began as a trainee teacher on the ITT School Direct programme that St                
Bernard’s leads and it has been wonderful to see how he has developed as a teacher over the                  
last 3 years. The contribution he has made to St Bernard’s has been exceptional and he will be                  
sorely missed. I am sure the whole school community will thank Mr Brassington for his               
contribution to school before he leaves. It’s such a shame that the whole school can’t come                
together to celebrate his time here but when the Covid situation settles down, he has promised to                 
return so we can thank him in true St Bernard’s style. 
 
We are delighted that Miss Senior will be returning to a class teacher role in September. This                 
academic year she took on an exciting new role as a ‘Maths Mastery’ teacher and has supported                 
countless schools and trained our ITT cohort. Her skill set is exceptional and she will be using this                  
to continue to support St Bernard’s with our maths teaching this coming year. 
 
Mrs Radford has been doing an exceptional job leading our Team 1 class since Mrs Morgan                
began her maternity leave. We are delighted that she has agreed to continue this role in the                 
Autumn and Spring terms.  
 
With so much disruption to learning caused due to Covid, we’re sincerely hoping that we can try                 
to return to normality from September. Our teaching team can’t wait to get the children back                
together! 
 
 
 
 

 



 

Class teachers - September 2020 
 

Team R 
Mrs Thomson 
(KS1 Lead) 

 
 

Team 1 
Mrs Radford 

 

 
 

Team 2 
Miss Finnerty 

 
 
 

Team 3 
Miss Worthington 

 

 
 

 

Team 4 
Mrs Suddaby 

 

 

Team 5 
Miss Senior 
(KS2 Lead) 

 
 
 

Team 6 
Miss Carey 

 

 

KS1 
Mrs Cooke  

 

 
TR on Mondays 

 
There will be a ‘Meet the Teacher’ session via zoom before the end of the school year and 
another one in September where you can find out more about the year group curriculum and the 
class routines.  
Yours Faithfully 
 
Mr Jevons   Head of School                         Miss Reid   Assistant Head 

 


